
 
Introduction to PDPM and October 1, 2019 MDS Changes 

 
This is a half-day MDS class is designed for individuals who complete Prospective Payment 
System Assessments for skilled Medicare A residents. 
 

This class will include: an overview of the pending October 1, 2019 new and revised Minimum 
Data Set items, Prospective Payment System assessment schedule changes, and Resident 
Assessment Instrument Manual revisions occurring as a result of the transition to a Patient 
Driven Payment Model (PDPM).  

 
Location:  
  Oregon Child Development Coalition Offices 

   9140 S.W. Pioneer Ct. Suite E 
   Training Rm. 3 
   Wilsonville, OR 97070 

 
When: 
  Date: Wednesday September 4th, 2019 
  8:30 AM- 9:00 AM Sign-in 

9:00 AM- 1:00 PM Classroom 
   
How to Register: 
 ● e-mail the following information to MARY.B.BORTS@state.or.us 
 
Name(s): 
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Facility: 
 
An e-mail registration confirmation will be sent upon receipt. 
 
 ● The last day to register for this class is: August 23rd, 2019  
 
Note: This class is limited to 40 attendees and registration will be on a first- come first-serve 
basis. 
 

Questions: Call Mary Borts @ 503-351-6938 or Joy Ramsby @ 503-407-1488. 
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